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St. Clair County

Construction Notice
March 4, 2024

CROSSWALK AND STAIRS CLOSED

Beginning Monday, March 11, the pedestrian crosswalk from Parking
Garage Lot A into the Courthouse will be closed until further notice during
the next phase of the construction process.

Also, no longer an option into the building will be the backstairs as
demolition is set to begin on those stairs.

The public pathway into the building is shown on the attached map.
Signage will be posted to help guide the public into the Courthouse. For
ADA assistance, please report to the Parking Garage Attendant on the
Yellow Level at the corner of 1st and Washington Streets.

Thank you for your patience!
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